
New England States
Committee on Electricity

April 15, 2014

Seth Kaplan
Vice President for Policy & Climate Advocacy
CLF Massachusetts
62 Summer Street
Boston, MA 02110

Dcar Mr. Kaplan:

We are in receipt of your legal request for records. NESCOE is not subject to the statutes
you reference. We understand from your press announcement that you have sent records
rcquests to various New England state agencies, which are the appropriate entities to direct such
requests.

As you know from discussions at the New England Power Pool (NEPOOL) Participants
Committee earlier this year, New England stakeholders’ ideas about the concepts that underlie
the Governors’ infrastructure initiative, and alternatives to it, are most welcome. The invitation
to share your ideas at any time remains. Your constructive substantive inputs could help move
preliminary concepts to concrete proposals for NEPOOL’s ffirther consideration and, when in
final form, to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) for its review and
deliberation.

Sincerely,

Xc” Heather Hunt
Heather Hunt
Executive Director
New England States Committee

on Electricity
655 Longmeadow Street
Longmeadow, MA 01106
heatherhunt(ZiThescoe.com


